Townsend, Erle

From: Diane Vernesoni <navymomx2@live.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

There is absolutely no way that EV cars will ever it into our lifestyle and weather in Maine. In old weather we
need our defrosters and heaters to exist. It is far too dangerous for us to be stranded by an electric car
because the distance we have to travel to get anywhere in this state and the inevitability that we will not have
a charging station anywhere around is a given. The cost of these vehicles is also way-out of the range or
many, many Mainers. The fact that the car rental companies are getting rid of their EV cars because no one
wants them, should tell you everything! Most people don't want EV cars. Those that do, let them have them,
but don't force the rest of us to live like that. People should be able to choose how they want to live, where
they want to live, and not be dictated to by politicians in public office who should be working FOR us not
AGAINST us!

Thank you,
Diane Vernesoni

168 Foreside Rd.,
Topsham, ME 04086



